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In 1998 I was a Peace Corps Volunteer in the country of Nepal.  I was stationed in a small town called Janakpur.  It is located on the most southern part of Nepal.  While serving as a Peace Corps Volunteer I created a fitness center in the center of the town.  With donations from the USA and local community we were able to purchase equipment for the facility.  
On my recent trip back to Nepal in March of 2013, I was surprised to see the gym still functioning.   15 Years have gone by now and the gym is still there.  Since I left, they purchased more equipment and built a new addition to the facility.  They have over 400 members joining the gym to make it sustainable.  
They asked for my help to support their fitness center with new equipment so that they can continue to prosper.  They are looking for donations of $24,000 to purchase new equipment, expand the building and teach new classes.  As an agreement with them we (Global Reach International) would like to match their money for their project.  We will raise $12,000 if they can raise the additional money.  50% is required for this to work.  
I hope after seeing their photos that you would be interested in helping them obtain their goal.  
